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Centenary Events

Dear Members,
The first nine of our golf course was officially opened on 9th August 1924 - the back
nine was opened in 1929.

All Members are invited to play the original course on Sunday 11th August. Temporary
Tees will be set up on both Nines. Two single 9-Hole Stableford Events with a shotgun
start at 11.30 will be played using your current handicaps for Blue/Red Tees. At the
moment, the booking sheet is open to Members only.

A fee of $ 5.00 only is payable and this will include light food at the completion of the
nine holes.

You are also invited to test your skills with old Putters and Balls against our
Professional staff,

We look forward to seeing you all on Sunday 11 August.
Don't forget to book! Bookings can be made for 1 to 4 players via the website.

We apologize to our Pennant Team for the timing which coincides with an important
Match - Galles versus Sandgate - at Sandgate. We wish them all the very best for the
day.

Don Henry - President

Centenary ProAm

Playing in the Event
As you would realize next Thursday / Friday we host the inaugural Centenary 2-day
ProAm at Wolston Park and Gailes.

We have 64 of the top PGA Legends signed up to play which is a great result for our
inaugural event.

Spots are now open for the event at both clubs. if you have not already booked or
sponsored a hole, please see Andy for bookings at Gailes or contact the Proshop at
Wolston Park for Thursday bookings. The afternoon is now full at both clubs, but the
morning fields have plenty of spots available.

Volunteers

Anyone interested in helping with the set up for these days please just turn up at the
times indicated. In addition to our normal volunteer work there will be much to do
around the club and course to set up for the event at Gailes. We will be working from
around 2pm on the Thursday afternoon getting ready and starting again early on the
Friday morning. General tidying up, setting up corporate signage, forward
marshalling etc. on key holes on the Friday will all be key to ensuring the event goes
off well.

Any assistance would be greatly appreciated.




